From: Robert Axten 
Sent: 23 April 2014 17:11
To: Planning
Subject: The Poplars, Deddington ref. 14/00412F

Yet again, our village is threatened with another cynical and opportunistic planning application, to which we strongly object. 

The main reason is that we have already had the building of 85 houses approved, which includes a percentage of affordable homes, and this is our FULL quota for the next 17 years. Therefore, we should not have ANY other planning applications approved until 2031.

Besides this ...

the proposed site abuts the old castle grounds, and is in a conservation area, 

the school is full,

the surgery is full, 

the market square (also in the  conservation area) can take no more cars, 

the narrow streets, and the residents, will suffer from the extra traffic, and safety for drivers and pedestrians will be compromised. 

more executive homes will create a 'dormitory' catering for car dependent commuters, and will urbanise our country village. 

This is all contrary to Cherwell Local Plan, which envisages achieving our quota over the years with infilling, and conversions of bigger buildings, which are already within the built-up area of the village.

Let common sense, and a love for our old villages, prevail.

Pamela and Robert Axten       2 St Thomas Street, Deddington.

